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Kujs on Mission!
We are a traveling family! It is our
calling and it requires a lot from us,
especially from the kids. It’s important
to us to not just drag the kids around
but to teach them about this world and
the part our family plays in the lives of
the people we serve. We constantly
remind ‘our three’ how blessed we are
to be in this position!! Our recent
travels took us to the beautiful
neighboring country of Kenya; our goal
was to fill a truck of medicine and get
it on the road before the end of March.
But the work aspect of this trip could
not dampen the excitement and
anticipation to spend a week at the
coast… dipping our toes in the warm
Indian Ocean and dreaming of delicious
seafood. The kids were ecstatic of
course and worked hard to get all
school work done so they could truly
relax.

But can anyone really understand why
girls, instead of going to school, spend
hours every day carrying heavy
jerrycans of water for their family?
Why children die from malaria when it’s
preventable and treatable? Why
mother’s die in child birth? Why people
go to bed hungry? I’m so thankful for
children who see their simple lives as
privileged and choose to live it with
compassion, love, courage, hope and
thankfulness. Hannah, Agum and Jed
are very much a part of our family’s
calling.

South Sudan Famine!
You’ve probably seen in the news that
parts of South Sudan have been
experiencing a famine. This has mostly
been due to war and drought. This is
the first time since 2011 that famine
has been declared. We’ve been seeing
quite a few malnourished children in
our clinic and we’re now helping to
provide a service to monitor and feed
these precious ones.

Amou is 18 months old and weighs
only 5 kgs. She doesn't walk or crawl.
Her weight is less than half of what it
should be.

Prayer Request!

Agum and Jed distribute food at the
Lepers Colony
Agum, Jed and Hannah

It’s critical we have these ‘fun’
moments together to alleviate the
stresses of living in South Sudan.
There’s so much joy to be experienced
in this amazing continent, and ‘our
three’ have experienced the
outstanding beauty and the
overwhelming despair. Perhaps they
understand this world better than
most? They’ve certainly seen more
than most their age.

As we enter this Easter season it is a
reminder of the hope we have in Jesus
and part of our calling is to share that
hope with those around us. We always
tell our children, “God can use anyone
and He is using YOU!”
“For it is God which worketh in you
both to will and to do of his good
pleasure.” – Philippians 2:13

We have two trucks on their way to us
through Kenya and Uganda. We need
prayer for safe passage and favor at
the borders. They are carrying food and
medicine for the entire year. The light
rains have already started and will
become heavier, so we want to avoid
any delays. There are so many unstable
areas right now that road travel can be
quite unsafe. Please continue to pray
for our teams safety as well. Our area
has experienced some tribal conflicts.
Praising Him,

Sabet and Suzy
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